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Announcement 

SUGARLESS--THE WAY FORWARD 
19-21 SEPTEMBER 1990 

UNIVERSITY OF NEWCASTLE-UPON-TYNE, UK 

An international symposium to discuss ways of reducing sugar consump- 
tion. The feasibility of using non-sugar sweeteners in confectionery and 
medicines will be considered from the manufacturers', legislators' and 
consumers" viewpoints. The content should be of interest to people 
concerned with health promotion by dietary means. 

Further details from: Professor A. Rugg-Gunn 
Dental School 
Framlington Place 
Newcastle-upon-Tyne NE2 4BW, UK 
Telephone 091-222-7859 (Department Secretary) 
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